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14th April 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you are aware, our school is currently exploring the possibility of becoming part of a Multi-
Academy Trust with our neighbouring Primary Schools: Riverside, Collingwood, Waterville and 
New York. 
 
As part of this process we are keen to engage in consultation with everyone concerned. 
Information has already been shared with parents, carers, children and employees. In addition 
there is a dedicated area on our website where we will post regular updates. 
 
Each of the 5 schools will also be hosting a parent consultation meeting for all interested 
parents.  This will be a really useful opportunity to ask any questions you may have about 
becoming an academy.  We are keen to gather your views and all questions/issues will be 
shared with the relevant governing body of each school in the coming months.   
 
The Headteachers of all 5 schools shall be present at the meeting. 
 
The meeting at Percy Main will take place on Wednesday 27th April at 9.00am in the school 
hall.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 

 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

John Walsh 
 

Headteacher 
 

Percy Main 
Primary School 


